Metropolitan Edison Company

P. O. Box 542
ReApiNG, PENNsyLvANIA 19603

June 20, 1967

Mr. Frank Kelly

Chief of Operator Licensing Branch
U. S. Atomic Energy Cammission
4915 St. Elmo Avenue

Bethesda, Maryland 20014

Dear Mr. Kelly:

This is to confirm our plans to meet with you in your
offices at 9:00 A.M., June 28, 1967, for the purpose of dis-
cussing our proposed progrem for training and licensing of
supervisory and non-supervisory personnel at our Three Mile
Island Nuclear Generating Statiocn.

Accompanying me from our Company will be: Mr. J. G.

Miller, Chief Engineer; Mr. J. S. Bartman, Superintendent of
Production; and Mr. R. 0. Keim, Director-Education.

Very truly yours,
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Superintendent-Three Mile Island
Nuclear Generating Station
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